## SOUTHEASTERN **CAMPUS BULLETIN**

SOUTHEASTERN BAPTIST

3 1987

SEMINARY LIBRARY



OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

November 2 - 6, 1987

XV,11

Monday, November 2

7:00 -9:00 PM

Myers-Briggs Workshop. Multi-purpose room, Ledford.

Tuesday, November 3

10:00 AM

Chapel. Carver-Barnes Lectures. Sidney Smith, Consultant in Black Church Development, Nashville, Tennessee.

Binkley Chapel.

5:00 PM

Southeastern Students for Academic Freedom (S.S.A.F.).

Bethea Room, Appleby.

8:15 PM

Recital - Lee Baker. Appleby Chapel.

7:30 - 9:00 PM

Seminary Youth (ages 13 and up). Bethea Room, Appleby.

Wednesday, November 4

7:00 AM

South Carolina Club Prayer Breakfast. The Corner.

10:00 AM

Carver-Barnes Lectures. Sidney Smith. Chapel.

Binkley Chapel.

Thursday, November 5

10:00 AM

Chapel: Tony W. Cartledge, Visiting Instructor of Old

Testament. Binkley Chapel.

7:00 PM

Student led vespers. Appleby Chapel.

Friday, November 6

10:00 AM

Conservative Evangelical Fellowship. Rev. Steve Sells, Trustee at New Orleans Baptist Theological Seminary and on the Board of the Baptist United News.

Appleby Chapel.

10:00 AM

Student Council Meeting. Bethea Room, Appleby.

10:00 AM

World Missions Fellowship. Ledford multipurpose room. (See notice).

AMERC FILM:

NOTICES:

A film sponsored by AMERC will be shown on Tues., Nov.

10 in the AV auditorium on the second floor of the Library. Randy McMillen will narrate the film and share his ministry experiences in Southern Appalachia. Come by FIM for information and an application.

INTERNATIONAL DINNER:

World Missions Fellowship will be sponsoring an International Dinner on Friday, November 20 at 6:30 p.m.

in the Ledford multipurpose room. Come and enjoy culinary delights from all over the world and fellowship with students and their families. It is a covered dish meal, so bring your favorite dish that represents your country. Roy and Joyce Wyatt, former missionaries to Columbia, will present the program.

FOCUS ON INTERNATIONAL

World Mission Fellowship invites you to come join us in focusing on the major goal of our organization -STUDENTS:

our international students. A special committee will
be presenting a plan to meet some of the needs of these
students. These plans involve the support of the student body. Join us for

coffee, donuts, and discussion.

for RETURNING students are now being distributed by your Hall Managers. Please fill them out and return them to the Residence Life Counselor by November 9 if you wish HOUSING APPLICATIONS . . . to continue to live in seminary housing. Failure to turn the form in by the due date may result in loss of priority status for a room assignment.

SPRING CLASS SCHEDULES:

Class schedules for the Spring 88 semester will be available in the Registry beginning Tuesday, November 17. Pre-registration will take place in the Registry from Wednesday, November 18 through Monday, November 30.

CAMPUS MINISTRY INTERNSHIPS:

Jim Greene, Director of Youth and Campus Ministries, will be available to meet with students in the Ledford

Center Pit from 11:00 - 1:00 p.m., November 3, 1987. Mr. Greene will be able to answer questions regarding campus ministry internships.

FMB REP ON CAMPUS:

office.

Norman Burns will be on campus November 10-11 to talk with students. To sign up for interviews or receive more information, come by the Formation In Ministry

CHAPLAIN FROM SBC HMB ON CAMPUS:

Lou Burnett, Chaplaincy Division of the Southern Baptist Home Mission Board will be visiting Southeastern Tuesday and Wednesday, November 17-18. On the 17th, if there is adequate response, we will have a dinner and some conversation time with Chaplain Burnett. Please contact Dan Kirkpatrick at 556-0430, or POB2731 ASAP (No later than NOV.6) and let him know if you have questions and/or plan to attend. Any students interested in reorganizing the Chaplain's Fellowship, please contact Dan Kirkpatrick.

SEMINAR ON "THE PROBLEM OF EVIL":

Tom Graves will be presenting a seminar concerning "The Problem of Evil" on Monday, November 16, 7-9 p.m., Binkley 101. He will be sharing some of the work he was involved in while on sabbatical. All members of

the seminary community are invited to attend.

SOUTH AFRICA FORUM:

There will be a joint meeting of Black Forum, Peace Pilgrimage, and any other persons interested in discussing organizational details for the forthcoming Forum on "A Christian Response to South Africa." Your attendance and input will be greatly appreciated. The meeting will be Tuesday, November 3, from 10:30-11:00

LOST . . .

a short, light gray Members Only Jacket. If found, contact Cindy Sharpe - Women's Dorm - 205 (556-0495).

USED FILE FOLDERS. . .

a.m. in Binkley Chapel.

are available in FIM office. Come by and help yourself.

GENNYSA FIREYSA

WAKE MEDICAL CPE PROGRAM:

Wake Medical will be sponsoring a CPE Program January 11 - March 18, 1988. Applications are being accepted now through the 16th of November.

All organizational and special events scheduled on campus must be cleared through Communications before they can be publicized in the Bulletin. News for the Campus Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office by noon on Wednesdays.